
We are beginning to gear 
ourselves up for Christmas 
this year with our choir sing-
ing so brilliantly at the      
Pavillion theatre on Tuesday 
and the younger pupils are 
practising their Nativity 
plays. We have to strike the 
balance between still work-
ing hard and enjoying the      
excitement of this season. 
Our decorations morning is 
on Friday 30th November; as 
is our Christmas Fayre. 

 
Theatre in School 

Thank you to our PTA for 
helping to pay for the per-
formance of “The Selfish Gi-
ant”. Pupils from Yr 1-6 will 
be able to see the play in our 
big hall on Tuesday 27th  
November. 
  

Children in Need 
Thank you for all your kind 
donations last week, we 
raised an amazing £710! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Resource Base  
Consultation 

The consultation is still open 
concerning the proposed 
ASD resource base on the 
old Children’s Centre site. 
Reply forms are available 
from the office or on our 
website. They can be down-
loaded and emailed in to the 
Borough.  

 
 

Congratulations 
We entered a gymnastics team 
for the first time last weekend 
and came a very creditable 5th! 
Our thanks to pupils, parents 
and staff who gave up part of 
the weekend to attend. 

 
Christmas Fayre 

30th November, 3-5pm. There 
will be lots of stalls, raffle and a 
tombola. Please come along 
and give your support to all the 
stall holders. Thank you. 
 

Christmas Lunch 
Will be on Thursday 13th  
December, please make sure 
you have ordered by Sunday 
2nd December through 
dorset.mealselector.co.uk   
 

Christmas Performances 
The dates are on the back of 
this newsletter but we will be 
contacting you nearer the time 
about tickets and also whether 
or not your child will need a 
costume or props. 
 

Bus Update 
We are just waiting for the 
heating and aircon to be in-
stalled and then the bus will be 
fully opened! 
Some of the children complet-
ed the Library Loyalty Card 
Challenge and now have a do-
nated book with their name 
inside. 
 
 
 
 

Kingsleigh Newsletter 

Congratulations 
 

POT of GOLD  
Taylor, Ben, 

Kaitlyn, Chloe,  
George, Emmie, 

Kian, Sam,  
Maddie, Mylee,  
Sophia, Dean,  
Bella, Chloe, 
Ricco, Oliver,  
Skye, Filip, 

Chloe, Atman, 
Faris, Liliana, 
Tamim, Cody 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Rising Star Award 
Eloisa   
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Dates for Diary 
Selfish Giant play    - Tuesday 27th November—1.30-3pm Yrs 1-6 Big Hall 
Christmas Fayre     - Friday 30th November—3-5pm 
Pre-school performance to parents  - Thursday 6th December—2pm 
PACE assembly Advent       - Monday 10th December - 10.30am Yrs 1-6 
Reception craft afternoon & sing song   -  Monday 10th December—1.30pm Big hall 
Year 2 performance    - Tuesday 11th December—2pm Small hall 
Year 2 performance    - Wednesday 12th December—9.30am Small Hall 
Year 1 performance    - Wednesday 12th December—2.15pm Small Hall 
Year 1 performance    - Thursday 13th December—9.10am Small Hall 
Christmas Lunch     - Thursday 13th December 
Year 2 performance    -  Thursday 13th December—2pm Small Hall 
Year 1 performance    - Friday 14th December—2.15pm Small Hall 
KS2 Christmas Concert    - Thursday 20th December—2.15pm Big Hall 

Information, Advice & Guidance Re: Anxiety,     
         Depression & other common Mental Health     

         Issues.  
         Come and join us on  

Wednesday 5th December at 9.00-9.15am start  
start for this free & exclusive coffee morning at Kingsleigh 

Primary school. 
         Please let the office, Glynis, Tracy or Alex know if you 

can make it. See you there!                                                                            

Attendance 

 
 

 

Green = at or above national average 

Orange = below national average 

 

1st place – Congratulations to Miss Milliner’s 

class with 100%! 

 

2nd place – Miss Acreman’s class with 99.33% 

 

3rd place – Miss Pain’s class with 98.97% 

 

Year Group 

Attendance 

Results 

Week beginning 
12th November 

Reception 92.17% 
  

Year 1 97.46% 
Up from last week! 

Year 2 95.68% 
  

Year 3 96.19% 
Up from last week! 

Year 4 96.5% 
Up from last week! 

Year 5 97.88% 
Up from last week! 

Year 6 95.66% 
Up from last week! 

Whole 
School Aver-
age     since 
September 

  

95.89% 

Up from last 
week! 

  

 

Orange Orangutans  
 

We need your help!  
Please can you bring in any unwanted teddies for 

the Christmas Fayre. 
 

Thank you!! 

Christmas Fayre 
Friday 30th November 3-5pm 

Any donations for the Christmas Fayre would 
be greatly appreciated. Suggestions of       

toiletries, vouchers, chocolates and wine are 
always a good idea. 

 
Last day for ordering Christmas dinner is Sunday 2nd December—dorset.mealselector.co.uk 
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